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August 5, 2015

Paul Karas, Vice President

CDM Smith, Inc.

6000 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 200
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re: Notice of Termination of Agreement No. 2015-0197-PW/BT for Design-Build
Consulting Services

Dear Mr, Karas:

Santa Fe County has decided that it is in the County’s best interest to terminate Agreement No.
2015-0197-PW/BT between the County and CDM Smith, Inc. for Design-Build consulting services.
The effective date of termination is August 21, 2015. According to Section 5 (B) (Termination for
convenience) of Agreement No. 2015-0197-PW/BT, the County may, in its discretion, terminate
the Agreement at any time for any reason by giving CDM Smith written notice of termination.

Please cease further initiation of services under the Scope of Work of Agreement 2015-0197-
PW/BT, preparc a narrative of the status of completed tasks, assemble any project materials and
return the work product and materials to Project Manager David Madrid. Also submit an invoice to
the County for all contractual services and work performed as of August 21, 2015.

This decision is not a reflection of CDM Smith’s services or quality of work. The County is
satisfied with CDM Smith’s services and I hope you will continue to have an interest in working
with the County on future projects.

Sincerely,

7 LT bt 7’}2 Lo
Katherine Miller N

Santa Fe County Manager

Gregory S Shaffer, SEC: Attorney:

Mark Hogan, SFC Projects & Facililies Director
David Madrid, SFC Project Manager
Bill Taylor, SFC Procurement Manager
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